[Fwd: Re: ]

lofl

Subject: [Fwd: Re: ]
Date: Wed, 24 Dec 2003 13:00:26 -0800
From: Brian Platts <bplatts@shaw.ca>
To: Corrie Kost <kost@triumf.ca>

Subject: RE:
Date: Wed, 24 Dec 2003 12:48:25 -0800
From: Agnes Hilsen <Agnes_Hilsen@dnv.org>
To: Ernie Crist <ernie_crist@dnv.org>

CC: Mayor and Council - DNV <Council@dnv.org>, "FONVCA (E-mall)" <fonvca@fonvca.org>, Cagebc@yahoo.com

Councillor Crist:

The delegation is scheduled for the January 19 Regular Council meeting. Council will
also receive a delegation from the Committee for Preservation of the Public Health System
the same evening.

Agnes Hilsen
Municipal Clerk
District of North Vancouver

ahilsen@dnv.org
Tel: 604-990-2207 Fax:604-984-9637

> - Original Message-----

> From: Ernie Crist

> Sent: December 24, 2003 12:17 PM

> To: Agnes Hilsen

> Cc: Mayor and Council - DNV, FONVCA (E-mail); 'Cagebc@yahoo.com'

> Subject:

>

> Ms Hilsen:

>

> |t was my understanding that a representative from the Regional Health Board would com
before Council as a delegation in Mid December in response to my motion re Lions Gate
Hospital.

>

> Please advise.
>

> Thank you,

>

> Ernie Crist.
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